
 

 

 

Call for Expressions of Interest   

Te Taumata Hauora o Te Kahu o Taonui  

Iwi-Māori Partnership Board – Te Tai Tokerau 

 
The Pae Ora (Healthy Futures) Act, 2022 provides a statutory purpose and framework for recognising Iwi-

Māori Partnership Boards as a vehicle to exercise tino rangatiratanga and mana motuhake at a local level. 

The intent of Iwi-Māori Partnership Boards (IMPB’s) is to ensure that Iwi Māori have a consistent overview 

 and contribution to developing solutions to advance better health outcomes for whanau, hapū and hapori 

 Māori.  

Te Kahu o Taonui is calling for expressions of interest to contribute to 

the inaugural Iwi-Māori Partnership Board. 
 

The boundaries for Te Taumata Hauora o Te Kahu o Taonui IMPB are ‘Mai Tamaki ki Te Rerenga Wairua’ 

and includes 12 Iwi Groupings (Ngāti Kuri, Te Aupōuri, Ngāi Takoto, Te Rarawa, Ngāti Kahu, Whaingaroa, 

Kahukuraariki, Ngāti Whātua, Ngātiwai, Te Roroa, Ngāpuhi with Ngāti Hine). 

 

There are a total of twelve (12) seats in total that form Te Taumata Hauora o Te Kahu o Taonui.   

Interim membership for the first year of the Taumata Hauora establishment include six (6) Iwi 

appointed seats, (Te Aupōuri, Ngāi Takoto, Ngāpuhi, Ngātiwai, Whaingaroa, Ngāti Whatua) and one 

(1) Mareikura (Dame Rangimarie Naida Glavish). 

 We welcome applications from candidates to fill 4 seats for the establishment year: 

• 1 Member from the Māori Health Provider Sector (Northland) 

• 1 Member from the Māori Health Provider Sector (Auckland) 

• 1 Member with Hauora Māori Expertise 

• 1 Member to be the Independent Chair 

For an Expression of Interest Pack, please email IMPBapplications@tkot.org.nz  

Applications will be considered according to the skills and experience the Board requires.   

Applications close at 5pm, 10th November 2022 and successful applicants will be notified by the 2nd 

December 2022. 

Note: Te Kahu O Taonui maintains final decision rights to the recruitment process of candidates and appointments.  
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